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Box Rec/Combat Registry Required 
WVAC POLICY #060123 

 

By unanimous vote in an open meeting on June 1, 2023, the West 
Virginia Athletic Commission adopts the following policy: 

Effective July 1, promoters are required to enter their 
events and bouts on BoxRec and/or Combat Registry 
rather than submitting the bout proposal form to the 
WVAC office. 
 
Only bouts that are shown on BoxRec as of 5:00 PM on 
Monday will be considered for approval at a meeting in 
the same week.  Bouts not shown as of 5:00 PM on 
Monday in the week of a meeting will be addressed at 
the next regular meeting of the Commission. 
 
This policy does not apply to Semi-Pro or USA Boxing 
competition. 
 
 
This policy will remain in effect until rescinded or replaced. 
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